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Getting the books deadly cool 1 gemma halliday now is not type of
inspiring means. You could not unaccompanied going behind book heap
or library or borrowing from your links to door them. This is an no
question simple means to specifically get guide by on-line. This
online notice deadly cool 1 gemma halliday can be one of the options
to accompany you as soon as having supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. consent me, the e-book will
categorically expose you supplementary issue to read. Just invest
little get older to log on this on-line revelation deadly cool 1
gemma halliday as skillfully as evaluation them wherever you are now.
LibriVox is a unique platform, where you can rather download free
audiobooks. The audiobooks are read by volunteers from all over the
world and are free to listen on your mobile device, iPODs, computers
and can be even burnt into a CD. The collections also include classic
literature and books that are obsolete.
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From #1 Amazon, New York Times & USA Today bestselling author Gemma
Halliday comes an average day in an average high school that suddenly
turns deadly... When Hartley Grace Featherstone heard the rumor that
her boyfriend, Josh, was playing "hide the pom-poms" with the
president of the Herbert Hoover High Chastity Club, she was crushed.
When she found proof of his cheating, she was downright angry. But
when she found the dead body of Miss Chastity herself, Courtney
Cline, shoved into her boyfriend's closet, Hartley was something else
altogether... scared for her life. Now Hartley's boyfriend
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Josh—scratch that, ex-boyfriend—is the #1 suspect in a murder, the
police are watching Hartley's every move, and the only thing
spreading faster than the gossip about Hartley is the fear that
someone else at school may be next. Along with her faithful best
friend and an unlikely ally in the bad-boy editor of the school
paper, it's up to Hartley to find out who really offed her school's
queen of mean. Before Hartley becomes the killer's next victim.
Hartley Grace Featherstone Mysteries: Deadly Cool – book #1 Killer
Looks – book #2 Wicked Games – book #3 "Irreverently funny voice...
wicked pace... explosive conclusion!" ~ Booklist "Halliday balances
the comedy and suspense notes well, keeping her characters intriguing
and her narrative bright. Suspenseful fun." ~ Kirkus Reviews "This
fun and outrageous mystery is a perfect mix of humor and horror that
will have readers laughing while they try to figure out 'whodunit.'"
~ School Library Journal "I absolutely adore this series and these
characters... it's smart, funny and full of heart." ~ The Book Life
Rating: This book does not contain any scenes with graphic gore,
violence, or sexual content. Its rating would be similar to a PG13
movie or Hallmark Channel mystery. Themes encountered by real teens
are explored (including teen sex vs. abstinence), while keeping the
overall rating and content appropriate for younger- and pre-teens.
Consequences are shown for behaviors, and negative actions are not
glorified.
L.A. shoe designer, Maddie Springer, lives her life by three rules:
Fashion. Fashion. Fashion. But when she stumbles upon the work of a
brutal killer, her life takes an unexpected turn from Manolos to
murder. And things only get worse when her boyfriend disappears along with $20 million in embezzled funds - and her every move is
suddenly under scrutiny by the LAPD's sexiest cop. With the help of
her post-menopausal bridezilla of a mother, a 300 pound psychic and
one seriously oversexed best friend, Maddie finds herself stepping
out of her stilettos and onto the trail of a murderer. But can she
catch a killer before the killer catches up to her.
Twittercide: the killing of one human being by another while the
victim is in the act of tweeting. Call me crazy, but I figured
writing for the Herbert Hoover High Homepage would be a pretty sweet
gig. Pad the resume for college applications, get a first look at the
gossip column, spend some time ogling the paper's brooding bad-boy
editor, Chase Erikson. But on my first big story, things went . . . a
little south. What should have been a normal interview with Sydney
Sanders turned into me discovering the homecoming queen–hopeful dead
in her pool. Electrocuted while Tweeting. Now, in addition to
developing a reputation as HHH's resident body finder, I'm stuck
trying to prove that Sydney's death wasn't suicide. I'm starting to
long for the days when my biggest worry was whether the cafeteria was
serving pizza sticks or Tuesday Tacos. . . .
From New York Times and USA Today Bestselling author, Gemma Halliday,
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comes a brand new series... Her name is Bond. Jamie Bond. And her
life is about to be shaken and stirred in a cocktail of sex, lies,
scandal, and one very dead body. Jamie Bond is a former cover model
who switches gears to take over the family business: The Bond Agency,
a high-powered P.I. firm located in Los Angeles that specializes in
domestic espionage—catching cheating husbands. Jamie's assembled a
team of other disenchanted former models to help her take names and
kick derrieres among L.A.'s wealthiest philandering husbands. Her
current client: Mrs. Veronica Waterston, the young, distraught wife
of superior court judge, Thomas Waterston, known for his tough
sentencing, right-wing leanings, and his fondness for blondes with
double D's. Easy target. But Jamie's simple case takes an unexpected
turn for the worse when the not-so-good judge winds up on the ten
o'clock news with a bullet through his head. It's clear that someone
has set Jamie up, and suddenly she's on the run, under fire, and in
serious jeopardy of losing it all. With a hot A.D.A. on her trail, a
killer on the loose, and her life on the line, Jamie must prove once
and for all that nobody messes with a Bond. The Jamie Bond Mysteries:
Unbreakable Bond (book #1) Secret Bond (book #2) Lethal Bond (book
#3) Bond Bombshell (short story) Dangerous Bond (book #4) Bond
Ambition (short story) Fatal Bond (book #5) Here's what critics are
saying about Gemma Halliday's books: "A saucy combination of romance
and suspense that is simply irresistible." - Chicago Tribune
"Stylish... nonstop action...guaranteed to keep chick lit and mystery
fans happy!" - Publishers' Weekly, starred review "Smart, funny and
snappy… the perfect beach read!" - Fresh Fiction
From New York Times & USA Today bestselling author Gemma Halliday
comes a cosplay convention that turns deadly... GamerCon has come to
Silicon Valley, and high school reporter Hartley Grace Featherstone
is excited to cover the convention that celebrates the history of
video gaming and the latest break out titles causing a buzz on the
scene. Case in point: the much anticipated Athena's Quest by hot
young game developer Connor Simon. However Hartley's cavorting with
Pokémon and Mario-loving fans gets cut short when, before Hartley can
even try out the new game, Connor is found dead—bludgeoned to death
by a gaming console! GamerCon is suddenly a crime scene, Hartley is
in the middle of a homicide story, and everyone at the convention is
a suspect. From Connor's gorgeous girlfriend, to his overbearing
talent manager, to his former partner with a grudge and an agenda,
and his teenage protégée with a secret, everyone in Connor's life had
a reason to want him dead. With the help of her bubbly best friend
and the bad-boy editor of her school paper, Hartley finds herself
wading through suspects, crashing crime scenes, and digging up
evidence...all while dodging her mom's new boyfriend who just happens
to be the homicide detective assigned to Connor's case. As tensions
escalate and the danger mounts, it's only a matter of time before the
killer strikes again...and it could be game over for Hartley! Hartley
Grace Featherstone Mysteries: Deadly Cool – book #1 Killer Looks –
book #2 Wicked Games – book #3 "Irreverently funny voice... wicked
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pace... explosive conclusion!" ~ Booklist "Halliday balances the
comedy and suspense notes well, keeping her characters intriguing and
her narrative bright. Suspenseful fun." ~ Kirkus Reviews "This fun
and outrageous mystery is a perfect mix of humor and horror that will
have readers laughing while they try to figure out 'whodunit.'" ~
School Library Journal "I absolutely adore this series and these
characters... it's smart, funny and full of heart." ~ The Book Life
Rating: This book does not contain any scenes with graphic gore,
violence, or sexual content. Its rating would be similar to a PG13
movie or Hallmark Channel mystery. Themes encountered by real teens
are explored, while keeping the overall rating and content
appropriate for younger- and pre-teens. Consequences are shown for
behaviors, and negative actions are not glorified.
From New York Times and USA Today bestselling author Gemma Halliday,
comes Play Nice, her most thrilling novel yet! She faked her death to
escape life as an assassin. But now her enemies have tracked her
down, and this time they want her to stay dead. Anya Danielovich was
an assassin in her former life. But that was a long time ago. Today
she's just Anna Smith—a single, thirtysomething woman living in San
Francisco with a simple desire to lead a better life. But she's still
haunted by her past—the people she killed, the mentor she betrayed,
the woman she was. She's taken care to cover her tracks, but she's
beginning to feel like she's being watched... Nick Dade is a hired
gunman—the best of the best. He's read Anya's file and, after weeks
of surveillance, he's ready to pull the trigger...until someone else
beats him to the punch. With his agenda shattered, Nick suddenly
finds himself thrown together with the woman he's been sent to
eliminate. Who is she really? Who hired the second hit? And who can
he trust? Together Nick and Anna find themselves embroiled in a web
of deceit and desire as an unknown enemy closes in. To unravel the
truth, Anna must face her past even if that means risking both Nick's
life and her own.
New York Times and USA Today Bestselling series! L.A. shoe designer
Maddie Springer hasn't seen her father since he reportedly ran off to
Las Vegas with a showgirl named Lola. So she's shocked when he leaves
a desperate plea for help on her answering machine—ending in a loud
bang. Gunshot? Car backfire? Never one to leave her curiosity
unsatisfied, Maddie straps on her stilettos and, along with her
trigger-happy best friend, makes tracks for Sin City in search of her
MIA dad. Maddie hits the jackpot, all right. She finds not only her
dad, but also a handful of aging drag queens, an organized crime ring
smuggling fake Prada pumps, and one relentless killer. Plus, it seems
the LAPD's sexiest cop is doing a little Vegas moonlighting of his
own. In a town where odds are everything, Maddie bets it all on her
ability to out-step a vicious murderer. She just hopes her gamble
pays off…before her own luck runs out. Other Books in the High Heels
Series: #1 Spying in High Heels #2 Killer in High Heels #3 Undercover
in High Heels #3.5 Christmas in High Heels (short story) #4 Alibi in
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High Heels #5 Mayhem in High Heels #5.5 Honeymoon in High Heels
(short story) #5.75 Sweetheart in High Heels (novella) #6 Fearless in
High Heels #7 Danger in High Heels #8 Homicide in High Heels #9
Deadly in High Heels What critics are saying about Killer in High
Heels: "This amusing whodunit scores big. Maddie's winning return,
with her bold comical voice and knack for thinking fast on her
strappy slingbacks, will elicit cheers from fans of the growing chick
mystery field." ~ Publishers' Weekly "Blending romance and humor,
Maddie and her madcap friends are an enjoyable treat." ~ Parkersburg
Sentinel "Readers who crave light mystery mixed with romance will
love this book!" ~ Fresh Fiction "KILLER IN HIGH HEELS is 'packing'
with action, hilarity, danger, almost-sex, and fashion wows and woes.
Gemma Halliday gives the reader nothing but pure indulgence and
fabulous fun!" ~ Once Upon a Romance "This is a first-rate, humorous
mystery and one you can't help but grin and giggle all the way
through." ~ Romance Reader at Heart "KILLER IN HIGH HEELS is a
humorous, delectable romp you won't want to miss!" ~ Romance Junkies
New York Times and USA Today Bestselling series! Maddie Springer is
all about fashion. So when her best friend Dana's movie star
boyfriend, Ricky Montgomery, becomes a contestant on the ballroom
dance reality hit, Dancing with Celebrities, she is over the moon at
the thought of visiting the sparkly, spandexy costumes on the set.
That is until Ricky's dance partner is found dead in his dressing
room... in the nude! Suddenly the police suspect him of murder, Dana
suspects him of cheating on her, and the reporters at the L.A.
Informer, Hollywood's most notorious tabloid, have dubbed him
"Dancing Death." Now it's up to Maddie to clear his name as she wades
through a misfit cast of reality show dancers to find out just who
has a grudge against the show's star... and who is in danger of
taking their final bow next! Other Books in the High Heels Series: #1
Spying in High Heels #2 Killer in High Heels #3 Undercover in High
Heels #3.5 Christmas in High Heels (short story) #4 Alibi in High
Heels #5 Mayhem in High Heels #5.5 Honeymoon in High Heels (short
story) #5.75 Sweetheart in High Heels (novella) #6 Fearless in High
Heels #7 Danger in High Heels #8 Homicide in High Heels #9 Deadly in
High Heels What critics are saying about The High Heels Mysteries: "A
saucy combination of romance and suspense that is simply
irresistible." - Chicago Tribune "Stylish... nonstop
action...guaranteed to keep chick lit and mystery fans happy!" Publishers’ Weekly, starred review "Smart, funny and snappy…the
perfect beach read!" - Fresh Fiction "A roller coaster ride full of
fun and excitement!" - Romance Reviews Today "Gemma Halliday writes
like a seasoned author leaving the reader hanging on to every word,
every clue, every delicious scene of the book. It’s a fun and
intriguing mystery full of laughs and suspense." - Once Upon A
Romance What readers are saying about The High Heels Mysteries: "Do
you like Janet Evanovich, James Patterson, Sue Grafton, J.D. Robb, or
Stephanie Bond? Then you'll LOVE Gemma Halliday's High Heels series!"
- Nikki "The high heels books are one part Fashion Police's Joan
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Rivers, one part Janet Evanovich's Stephanie Plum, and one part
Agatha Christie cozy - which all add up to pure fun." - Jessica
"Laugh out loud fun! Lucy and Ethel have met their match with Maddie
Springer and her sidekick Dana." - Alexandra "If you like Dancing
with the Stars, you're going to love this book! It's the funniest
take on the TV show I've ever seen!" - Debra
From New York Times & USA Today bestselling author Gemma Halliday
comes a dead homecoming queen, a school-wide scandal, and a
Twittercidal maniac on the loose... When Hartley Grace Featherstone,
newest reporter on the school newspaper, is assigned to cover the
biggest cheating scandal to rock Herbert Hoover High, she's a little
nervous about letting her editor down. And not just because he's
super hot. Hartley is determined to get to the bottom of exactly how
Sydney Sanders, frontrunner for Homecoming Queen, obtained stolen
answers to their English Lit midterm. Luckily, Sydney agrees to meet
with Hartley. Unluckily, when Hartley arrives at Sydney's home,
Sydney is dead—drowned in her own swimming pool while in the act of
tweeting! Now it's up to Hartley to find out who wanted Sydney
silenced. Was it a jealous homecoming rival, a bitter boyfriend, the
ex-best friend she got suspended? Or did the stolen test answers lead
to Sydney's Twittercide? Between dodging Mom and her new online
dating habits, tailing shady suspects, and a little midnight breaking
and entering, Hartley better watch her back... before the killer
strikes again! Note: This book was formerly published under the title
Social Suicide Hartley Grace Featherstone Mysteries: Deadly Cool –
book #1 Killer Looks – book #2 Wicked Games – book #3 "Irreverently
funny voice... wicked pace... explosive conclusion!" ~ Booklist
"Halliday balances the comedy and suspense notes well, keeping her
characters intriguing and her narrative bright. Suspenseful fun." ~
Kirkus Reviews "This fun and outrageous mystery is a perfect mix of
humor and horror that will have readers laughing while they try to
figure out 'whodunit.'" ~ School Library Journal "I absolutely adore
this series and these characters... it's smart, funny and full of
heart." ~ The Book Life Rating: This book does not contain any scenes
with graphic gore, violence, or sexual content. Its rating would be
similar to a PG13 movie or Hallmark Channel mystery. Themes
encountered by real teens are explored (including teen sex vs.
abstinence), while keeping the overall rating and content appropriate
for younger- and pre-teens. Consequences are shown for behaviors, and
negative actions are not glorified.
From New York Times bestselling author Gemma Halliday comes a killer
new culinary mystery novel in the USA Today bestselling Wine & Dine
Mysteries! Emmy Oak's family run winery has been in the headlines one
too many times and for all the wrong reasons. Which is why she's
decided to hire a night security guard, Bill Buckley, to keep an eye
on the place. Only when Buckley calls her in a panic about a tripped
alarm, Emmy fears trouble at Oak Valley Vineyards again. A fear that
is realized in the worst way when Emmy rushes home to find her
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security guard dead among the blooming grape vines. Was it poachers?
Trespassers? An interrupted would-be burglar? Or was the attack less
random and much more personal... Emmy's sorta-maybe boyfriend
Detective Christopher Grant worries the killer might have been after
her. But as Emmy learns more about her late employee, she realizes
Buckley had far more enemies than she. Before becoming a security
guard, Buckley was a police officer...who was caught taking bribes to
look the other way. A scandal that illuminates a whole host of
suspects, including an angry ex-wife, a former partner with a grudge,
and a convicted madame turned cookie purveyor with revenge on the
mind. Not to mention the surly teenage son of Buckley's live-in
girlfriend, who would do anything to get rid of his almost-stepdad.
But when Emmy finds out Detective Grant also has his own connection
to the dead man, she suddenly wonders what else Grant may be hiding
about his past. Can Emmy ferret out the killer among the vines...
before they come looking for another victim? **Simple and delicious
recipes and affordable wine pairings included!** "Ms. Halliday is the
undisputed queen of the genre." ~ Fresh Fiction "I rank 'A Sip Before
Dying' as one of my favorite fun reads. I say to Gemma Halliday, well
done!" ~ The Book Breeze "The Wine & Dine Mystery series is a
definite to read and keep an eye out for more to follow." ~ Cozy
Mystery Book Review Wine & Dine Mysteries: A Sip Before Dying – book
#1 Chocolate Covered Death – book #2 Victim in the Vineyard – book #3
Marriage, Merlot & Murder – book #4 Death in Wine Country – book #5
Fashion, Rosé & Foul Play – book #6 Killer Among the Vines – book #7
Rating: This story does not contain any graphic violence, language,
or sexual encounters. Its rating would be similar to PG-13 or what
you would find on a Hallmark Channel movie or TV series.
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